
 
 
 

REMINDER TO ALL 2018 6TH GRADE PARENTS/GUARDIANS: 

 

If you have not provided the FMWS nurses with your 6TH GRADE student’s 
Health Assessment and Immunization Record yet, please send a hard copy 
of them ASAP. 

 

The Health Assessment date must be on or after August 15, 2016.  The 
immunizations needed are:  Tdap, Meningococcal, and the second 
Varicella.  These are mandated by the State of Connecticut. 

 

Students are not be permitted to enter the 7th grade without 
submitting all of the necessary information. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the FWMS school nurses at  

203-255-8424 

 


